
 
 

 

170 Data Drive, Waltham, MA  02451 
◼  meabh.purcell@nationalgrid.com    ◼ www.nationalgrid.com 

               

 

March 16, 2023 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

Daniel C Goldner, Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH  03301-2429 

 

 RE:   Affiliate Contracts – R.S.A. 366:3 

   

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

 

 In accordance with N.H.R.S.A 366:3, enclosed please an Extension of Mutual Assistance 

Agreement (“MMA”) by and among National Grid affiliated companies, including New England 

Power Company, New England Electric Transmission Corporation and New England Hydro-

Transmission Corporation.  The MMA was  entered into on March 28, 2008, and the extension 

of the MMA will be effective March 19, 2023.  

 

An electronic copy of the filing has been sent to the Office of Consumer Advocate and 

the Department of Energy. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this filing.  If you have any questions, please contact me 

at 617-947-4798.  

   

          Very truly yours, 

  
           Meabh Purcell 

Attachments 

 

cc: Office of the Consumer Advocate of NH: ocalitigation@oca.nh.gov 

Department of Energy: energy-litigation@energy.nh.gov  
 

Meabh Purcell  

Assistant General Counsel 


